
“Manipulating fairway turf to perfection!”
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• Drastically increased density with vertical orientation

• Perched ball support for improved lie

• One-step dew removal and cutting

• Reduced clipping debris

• Easy installation/removal

• Almost no-maintenance

• Mild to aggressive, a brush for each season

• Patent Pending

Transformer Brushing – The difference between 
“fairways” and “highly-manicured turf”!

Transform your shag carpet greens into tight-knap precision putting surfaces!
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Why Brush Fairways?
Many premium golf courses already do 
brush fairways. However, because the 
brushing equipment available to them has 
been quite ineffective, inefficient and la-
borious, their results modest at best. That 
was yesterday! The Transformer Brushing 
System has transformed greens, tees and 
approaches across North America and be-
yond. Why not fairways?

When a Transformer is mounted immedi-
ately in front of a cutting unit, long hori-
zontal leaf blades are gently lifted to a ver-
tical position. Then, a fraction of a second 
later before the leaves have had an oppor-
tunity to relax back to horizontal, they are 
cleanly scissored by the cutter. After sev-
eral brushings/mowings, nearly all of the 
horizontal leaves are gone and the plants 
have only shorter vertical leaves. Without 
a broad leaf umbrella and thus unable to 
capture the light energy impacting be-
tween the plants, the little brain inside the 
plants decides it is time go to plan B. Plan 
B is to send stolons and rhizomes to make 
baby plants in what is now the voids be-
tween plants. The result is increased plant 
density. The more aggressive and more 
persistent the brushing, within reasonable 
limits, the more the density increases.

We all learned in turf school that the lon-
ger the leaf blades, the wider they are.  In 
other words, the shorter the leaves, the fin-
er the leaf texture which is a desired fea-
ture of high-performance turf. Logically, 
at any given cutting height, horizontal leaf 
blades will be longer than vertical leaves. 
So, forcing leaves into a vertical orienta-
tion will cause the cutting height to be 

shorter. The translation, brushing results 
in shorter and finer-texture leaves.

The above illustrates exactly why Super-
intendents years ago found that Trans-
former brushing produces “dense-pack” 
putting surfaces. Having used Fairway 
Transformers for a few years now, Super-
intendents have benefited from the exact 
same effect on fairway turf. Players also 
appreciate the dense-pack fairway turf. 
Just like on greens, fairways that resem-
ble the physics of an upside-down scrub 
brush present less deflection as a ball rolls 
across. Hence, a ball rolling across the turf 
will roll farther. Also, on the dense-pack 
turf, a ball perches on the turf rather than 
penetrating the turf canopy to the ground 
level. Players are pleased to strike a ball 

on a fairway when it is elevated like on 
a tee. Happy players result in a happily-
employed Superintendent.

Other Benefits of  
Brushing Fairways
Dew Removal

Condensed water (dew) “sticks” to plant 
leaves and interferes with the mechanical 
process of cutting. In order to produce a 
good quality of cut, Superintendents em-
ploy whatever means they can devise to 
remove the dew before cutting. Whatever 
that means is, it usually involves a process, 
labor and delay of completing the mow-
ing. Fairway Transformer Brushes pass 
across the turf immediately in front of the 
cutters and remove the dew before the cut-
ter blades arrive. It is not uncommon to 
see an actual spray in front of the brushes 
while in action. The bottom line is that 
dew removal happens with no extra effort, 
cost or time delay.

Clipping Dispersal
One of a Superintendent’s plagues is the 
balls of sticky clippings that remain be-
hind a mower, particularly when the grass 
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is wet. When the cut leaf blades are long, 
the problem is much worse. Even when 
dry, a layer of long cut leaf blades on the 
playing surface is undesirable litter. To 
combat this accumulation, Superinten-
dents may try to disperse the clippings 
with a blower or by dragging a hose, both 
of which are time and labor intensive and 
are marginally effective.     

The first day that a Superintendent begins 
a Fairway Transformer brushing pro-
gram, he/she may be overwhelmed with 
clippings, so much so that it will prob-
ably require sweeping. Perhaps even the 
second and third day. These are the leaves 
that were oriented horizontally and but 
have now been stood up and clipped. But, 
in a very short time, all of those leaves 
are gone and all that remains are verti-
cal leaves. When those vertical leaves are 
cut, the resulting clippings are very short. 
Because the clippings are so short and of 
finer texture, they very easily disperse or 
even just disappear like a powder.  

Striping 
The stripes that we see in turf are a result 
of different leaf reflectivity, those leaves 
being oriented toward or away from the 
observer. Brushes amplify the direc-
tional orientation of leaves and so cause 
the stripes to be much more vivid, sort of 

stripes on steroids. In a Superintendent’s 
terms, the brushing gives stripes a deep 
burn.  

Installation and Adjustment
Fairway Transformer Brush framework 
attaches in a slightly different manner to 
the various models of mowers as the mow-
ers differ significantly in design. However, 
in each case, the Transformer installa-
tion is very quick and easy. The first time 
they are installed (or if the mower cutting 
height is significantly changed), they will 
require height and angle adjustment. Over-

all, the first time a mechanic installs Fair-
way Transformers, it may require an hour 
per five-gang machine. Experience tells us 
that after the initial setup, a mechanic may 
not have to touch them for many months. 
To remove the units from the machine (or 
later replace them) requires no more than 
five minutes. 

A Brush For All Seasons
As with greens, the principle with Fairway 
Transformers is that turf would be brushed 
every day of the year that it is mowed.  
However, the agronomic needs for brush-
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ing vary throughout the year. That is why 
Turfscience, Inc offers multiple brush 
configurations which vary in aggressive-
ness. In general, the Superintendent at-
tempts to match to aggressiveness of the 
brushing to the aggressiveness of the plant 
growth. Whether warm or cool season 
turf, the turf grows slowly during the cold 
seasons. During those slow-growth times, 
Superintendents prefer the medium brush. 
During the warmer weather, the more-
aggressive brush is most suitable. Other 
brushes are available for some specialized 
purposes.

A-2.5 brush  -  medium aggressiveness
D-2.5 brush  -  aggressive

 

Construction
Transformer brushing equipment is man-
ufactured using precision machining tech-
niques and all metalwork is either alumi-
num or stainless steel. Transformers are 
proudly manufactured in the USA.

Models Available & Pricing

As of this printing, the Fairway Transformers are 
available for the following models, although, a 

number of others are in development and  
will soon be available.

       • Jacobsen®   570
       • John Deere®  7500, 7500A, 8500
       • Toro®   5210, 5410, 5510, 5610, 3550-D

Pricing:
Fairway Transformer - complete package for a 5-gang 

mower, includes your choice of brush model:
$2450, plus shipping

(additional brushes: $70)

Ordering
It is suggested that you consult personally 
with Dr. Howard at TurfScience, Inc. to 
assist with your choice of brush units. He 
will also acquaint you with the perfor-
mance that you may anticipate with the 
Transformer Brushing System.

 

COnTACT InFORMATIOn:
Dr. Chip Howard, CPAg, CGCS, CCA 
email: turfsci@cox.net  
phone: 602-369-8487 (mobile)

Visit us at www.TurfScience.NET for all 
of your agronomic and facility-presenta-
tion needs.

Patent Pending

Copyright 2017 – no portion of this may be 
reproduced without the written consent of 
TurfScience, Inc.

CLICK HERE to watch 
Fairway Transformers in action! 

mailto:turfsci@cox.net
http://www.turfscience.net
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=REoXCWvHXOY&feature=youtu.be

